
Stamford Yacht Club  
is host to  

U.S. Naval Academy  
Offshore Sail Training Squadron

Come meet the midshipmen of the U.S. Naval Academy at the Stamford Yacht 
Club. A special time is set aside for local area high school students, U.S. Naval 
Sea Cadets, Naval Junior ROTC, Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts and others to meet 
the midshipmen and learn more about the academy, service to our country and 
preparation for college. Please plan to arrive before 12:00 pm to attend a panel 
discussion. Following you may visit the sailboats at the dock. Please bring a 
copy of this flyer to the Stamford Yacht Club for admission. For more information 
contact Alan Gerard, pagerard@mac.com, 203-918-0329. Guest parking 
available across from the club entrance. See map on page 2.

Saturday, June 16th, 2018
12:00 - 2:00 p.m.

www.usna.edu/SailingTeam/osts

The Offshore Sail Training Squadron (OSTS) is 
one of the premier summer training programs for 
Midshipmen at the US Naval Academy. The 
Midshipmen receive training in ocean sailing, 
seamanship, navigation, leadership, and 
teamwork.

During the summer, OSTS sends the sail training 
craft, Navy 44s, crewed by 3/c Midshipmen and 
led by 2/c and 1/c Midshipmen, USNA Faculty, 
Staff, or Civilian volunteers. They sail to various 
ports up and down the east coast during the four-
week long training blocks. Week 1 consists of 
midshipmen training at the Naval Academy. 
Weeks 2-4 consist of local area training and the 
offshore passage, port visit and return.

Stamford Yacht Club
97 Ocean Drive West
Stamford CT 06902
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Stamford Yacht Club
97 Ocean Drive West
Stamford CT 06902

Guest Parking


